
Construction Update - May 29, 2024
 

The transformation of Washington Street has begun as the new brick paver
sidewalk installation began last week! The new brick sidewalk will help bring
the safe beautiful atmosphere of Main Street to Washington Street! The
contractor also poured the remaining concrete base for pavers and curb at 215
Washington Street.

Over the next few weeks, the contractor will continue with brick paver sidewalk
installation on Washington Street. As a reminder, the detour shown below will
go into effect on June 4th. This detour will allow create a safe environment for
improvements to continue along S. Harrison Street. Local traffic only will be
allowed on S. Harrison street between Washington Street and Crystal Creek
once the detour begins.

https://oldtownalgonquin.org/washington--harrison-street.html
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=fd6448a2-e6a5-48ff-a27c-dfe11319693b


Questions or concerns?

Raz Calin

RCalin@cbbel.com 

oldtownalgonquin.org
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